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Thank You 
 

It has been an absolute 

pleasure teaching your children this 

year, and we are extremely pleased 

with the progress that the class has 

made, both in skills and confidence.  

As parents, you have been a 

wonderful group to work with, and 

your commitment to your children’s 

education has made our job much 

easier and enjoyable.  A big thank 

you to all of you for supporting the 

children so well in their learning. 

Classroom 
News 

 
Welcome to Term 4!  We’re now 

counting down to the last 11 and a 

half weeks of the year (last day of 

term is Tuesday, 20th of December) 

and they are certainly going to be 

very busy.  We look forward to 

another great term with the children 

and, once again, please don’t 

hesitate to come and see us if you 

have any questions or concerns. 

Regards, 

Fiona Natsioulas and Marina Maroky 

           Science 
Our unit for this term is titled “From 
Farm To Table”. The children will 
investigate the ways in which food is 
brought from the farm to the table, 
and we’ll also focus on the 
importance of making healthy 
lifestyle choices.  
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1. Hats & Water  
Bottles 

 
Due to the hot weather, 

children should have a 

water bottle in class to 

access as needed.  Hats 

must  be worn outside 

during recess and lunchtime, and 

also during  sports lessons. 

WoW Wednesdays 

2 of these have been scheduled 

for this term: 

26th of October and 30th of 

November. 

 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will commence during 

week 6 of the term (Wed. 9th Nov. – 

Fri. 18th Nov.).  This is a wonderful 

opportunity for the children to learn 

about water safety, and to improve 

both their skills and confidence in 

the 

water.  

Junior School 
Athletics Day 

Once again this year, the junior 

school will be 

involved in an 

Athletics Day.  It is 

scheduled for week 

10 (Wed. 7th Dec.) and all children 

are looking forward to participating 

in the various events, 

Excursion 
At the end of Week 3, on Friday, 21st 
of October, we will be going to 
Myuna Farm. 

                 Incursion 
 In week 4, on Thursday, 27th of 

October, there will be a “Start Smart 

– CBA”  incursion, with details sent 

home soon. 

  Curriculum Day 

          Monday, 31st of October 

Cross-Level 
Transition 

During weeks 10 and 11(Mon. 5th and 

Mon. 12th of December), the children 

will be given the opportunity to visit 

their new classrooms for 2017 and 

meet their new teachers. This has 

been planned in order to ensure a 

smooth and anxiety-free start to the 

year for the children in 2017. 
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